RFQ Aadhaar Cancellation notice

with reference to RFQ for selection of Enrollment Agencies for Aadhaar
Project , Which was floated on 28.07.2014 by Advertisement number PR 4099
dated 26.07.2014 for all Hindi and English Daily News papers is here by

cancelled as per the decision of Tender committee.

Name of Bid Request for Quotation (RFQ) selection of Enrollment
Agency- Dated-28.07.2014

Scope of Work Selection of Enrollment Agencies under UIDAI for
AADHAAR enrollment in State of Bihar

Status Cancelled




